215t Century After School Tutoring Program
Board Report February 2022

The 215t Century After School Tutoring Program is still providing In-Person tutorial services at the
following centers: KW/Vina Chattin Elementary - Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning
Middle School - Browning High School and Babb Elementary School. Staff will be offering tutoring
services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM Experiments/Activities (Science, Technology, Reading, Arts &
Math) Family engagement activities, College Career opportunities will be offered weekly.

The program is currently preparing to launch our annual 215t Century Surveys these will go to students,
parents, teachers, and all administrators. The surveys will give us feedback/Data to use for our programs
continues improvement.

All Safety guidelines are still in effect:
staff/students will be required to always wear a mask.
Pre-Activity Screen

- A check in station will be established
- All students will be screened for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 daily.

- Responses to screening questions for each person will be recorded and stored so that there is a
record of everyone present in case a participant develops COVID-19 symptoms.

Transportation will be offered daily at the end of the day to bring students home (in-town only).

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf

215t Century Coordinator



